
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                              
 

 

        
  

INVITATION 

 

 

We invite you with respect to the Opening Conference of 

WATERTOUR - Development of water tourism on waterways connecting Hungary 

and Serbia, project 

(HUSRB / 1602/31/0204). 

 

 

The project was initiated by the University of Szeged in partnership with the 

University of Novi Sad the Faculty of Science and Mathematics, the Faculty of Sport 

and Physical Education, and the Hungarian Language Teacher Training Faculty for 

developing and promoting water tourism on the Tisza river. In addition, the project 

aims to reveal and promote the common cultural heritage, traditions, natural and 

artificial waterways of Serbia and Hungary. 

 

The opening conference will be held on Thursday, February 28, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. 

Place of the event: Szent-Györgyi Albert Agora - Informatrium (6722 Szeged Kálvária 

avenue 23.) 

 

Program: 

9:30 - 10:00 Registration 

10:00 - 10:05 Introduction 

10:05 - 10:20 Greetings 

10:20 - 11:20 Plenary sessions 

11:20 - 12:45 Introducing the institutes and presenting the tasks undertaken 

12:45 - 12:50 Closing remarks 

12:50 - 13:30 Lunch 

 

Expected events and developments within the project will be presented at the 

conference. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                              
 

 

        
  

 

The official language of the conference is English. 

 

Please indicate your intention of participation by February 26th at the email 

address: torokne.marta@jgypk.szte.hu 

For more information about the event, please contact our colleague Márta Törökné 

Bielik, at 06-62-546-250, or at the email address mentioned above. 

 

 

We look forward to your appearance at the conference! 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Dr. Ferenc Győri 

professional leader 

 

 

Disclaimer:  

This document has been produced with the financial assistance of the European Union.  

The content of the document is the sole responsibility of < Beneficiary’s name > and can 

under no circumstances be regarded as reflecting the position of the European Union 

and/or the Managing Authority. 

 

mailto:torokne.marta@jgypk.szte.hu

